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I have already submitted a written representation and there are many more cons than pros to these schemes. The four
local schemes are overload on to our communities and should be heard as one because of their close proximity to each
other and each company’s involvement with each other. 
This is sheer profiteering on the backs of rural communities. It has nothing to do with any kind of joined up energy policy
from Government. We are appalled at the amount of representations, publications that we are expected to trawl through
and the awful threat of huge damage to our quiet rural lives and environment for something which is in no way ‘green’
energy. ‘Wolves in sheep’s clothing’ springs to mind. 
A large proportion of our community has been cut out from this process because of the technology needed to respond and
the time involved.


